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Principal’s Message 
                                             Happy New Year !
We are off to a wonderful start to the year.  Spanish Bilingual
Registration opened on January 13 and it is has been very busy with
over 180 students registered to date. 

On Monday January 20 registration is open to all students who are in
ln our school boundaries. We are anticipating similar numbers.

There is currently a posting for the new Vice Principal position and
once we have our enrolment numbers we can start teacher staffing
process for our building. 

We our currently still writing and talking with business to raise money
for our playground build.  We would like to Thank the following
businesses, 

 



We would like to Thank the following organizations for their support in
the  development of our playground.:

City of Lethbridge  

Alberta Infastructure 

Lethbridge Community Foundation  

Aspire Photography & Film

C&A Industries 

Van Arbor Homes

Ivory Dental 

 


